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Second Announcement

This conference, fourth in the row, will focus on harmonic analysis of orthogonal systems. It
is planned as a forum for scientific exchange of recent ideas and is intended to bring together
people working in the same area. Young scientists are also invited to participate.

There will be 50 minutes lectures and 25 minutes talks. Participants are asked to register on
the conference website

www.im.pwr.wroc.pl/~haos

until July 15 (submitting title of the talk can be postponed till September 10). We encourage
young scientists to present their work. Proceedings of the conference will be published in an
electronic form.

The conference will take place at the Mathematical Research and Conference Center in Będlewo
(Poland). The village is located in a close distance from Poznań, which has suitable airplain
and train connections. We suggest to arrive to Poznań on Sunday, Sept. 19 and leave Będlewo
either on Friday, Sept. 24, late afternoon, or in exceptional cases on Saturday, Sept. 25. The
organizers will provide and pay for the transportation on the arrival day, Sunday, Sept. 19,
from the Poznań airport and the train station to Będlewo.

The cost of participation in the conference, including board and room, is 280 Euros. We kindly
request payment of this amount not later than July 15, 2010, using one of the account
numbers listed on the conference website.

Updated information about the conference, in particular the conference program, will regularly
be posted on the conference website, which we kindly suggest to visit from time to time.

Scientific committee: Professor Yuichi Kanjin (Kanazawa University, Japan)
Professor Peter Sjögren (University of Gothenburg and Chalmers

University of Technology, Sweden)
Professor José Luis Torrea (Universidad Autónoma de Madrid, Spain)
Professor Juan Luis Varona (Universidad de La Rioja, Spain)

The organizers: Jacek Dziubański (Wrocław University)
Adam Nowak (Polish Academy of Sciences and

Wrocław University of Technology)
Krzysztof Stempak (Wrocław University of Technology)

For further information, please contact:
J. Dziubański, e-mail: Jacek.Dziubanski@math.uni.wroc.pl
A. Nowak, e-mail: Adam.Nowak@pwr.wroc.pl
K. Stempak, e-mail: Krzysztof.Stempak@pwr.wroc.pl


